
What the students thought… 
Year 5 students went to Forest Edge camp on the 18th to the 21st of April. The bus trip was very 
enjoyable and had a couple of stops on the way. There were seven tremendous activities. They 
were river sledding, bush art, flying fox, hut building, camp cooking, mountain boarding and a 
bounce on the trampoline. The food was delicious from burgers to lasagna. We watched two mov-
ies, Minions and The Secret Life of Pets. 

There was also a special activity called SURVIVOR! It was an amazing event. We had to make a 
team name with our group and a catchy chant. On the day there was a variety of activities our 
groups had to accomplish. The weather was outstanding and enabled us to do all the activities.  

After a tiring week the year 5 group jumped back on the bus and headed home. Thank you to all 
the parent helpers who gave up their time to make camp exciting. 


